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For Immediate Release 
September 29, 2023 

Cody Chamber to Continue Operations in Case of 
Government Shutdown 
The Cody Country Chamber of Commerce is a non-governmental organization and will not be directly 
affected by a possible federal government shutdown. 

 
Cody, WY — The Cody Country Chamber of Commerce will continue its regular operations in the case 
of a federal government shutdown. Services, hours, and programs of the Cody Chamber and the Cody 
Visitor Center will not change if the federal government fails to prevent the possible shutdown. 
 
The Cody Country Chamber of Commerce is a non-governmental organization. Its budget and 
operations are independent from federal funding. Therefore, in the case of a government shutdown, 
there would be no direct effect on the Chamber’s ability to perform its vital community functions. 
 
The Cody Chamber will continue to work closely with its partners in federal, state, and local 
government in whatever capacity is available. 
 
If necessary, additional updates will be provided later. 

### 

For more information: 
EJ House 
307.587.2777 
EJ@codychamber.org 

For more information on the Cody Country Chamber of Commerce: 
www.codychamber.org 
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